
 

 
 

 

Next Meeting: 

Join us at Ken Rowe’s 

shop in Durham CT on 

Tuesday, January 24th 

2023 at 6:30pm. John 

Webber will do the 

demo -- either a small 

heart shaped bowl or a 

thin platter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President's Note 

Hello woodturners, 

Happy New Year. 

It was great seeing everybody at the Christmas party. Sorry some could not make it, but 

we have another one coming up in 11 months. Thanks to all for helping set up and clean 

up and bringing chow. 

It was nice to work at The Woodworking Shows last weekend, glad to hang around with 

old and new club members. Thanks to Ken & Joe for bringing up some delicious donuts. 

Tom turned his first pen, and we had several new members working the pen turning 

booth. Thank you all for helping. Saturday was the busiest. By Sunday evening, it was good 

to finally relax. Thanks again for helping set up the booth, set up the lathes and shelves, 

manning the booths, then breaking it all down. 

We are working on the schedule for this year. If you have an idea for a demo or something 

you want demoed, let Kip or myself know so we can get it planned out. 

This month’s meeting will be at Ken Rowe’s shop in Durham. I will do the demo on a small 

heart shaped bowl or thin platter. Wish me luck. 

See you Tuesday, 

John Webber 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

CCW Meeting minutes Nov 29th, 2022 

 

Treasurer’s report: Ending balance ? 

Kip stepping down with VP responsibilities due to wife’s illness. 

CCW Christmas party December 17th 2022 at East Windsor American Legion Hall from 11am to 2pm. It 

is a pot luck (please fill out the sign-up genius) and bring a turned grab bag gift.  

The Woodworking Show will be at the Big E (Eastern States Exposition) in Springfield MA January 13th-

15th 2023. 

CCW will be holding a pen turning event at the Knowlton Memorial Hall in Ashford CT on Saturday 

February 4th 2023 from 10am to 2pm. 

CCW received a $25 donation from the NE Air Museum. 

John bought a face shield that he is going to donate and raffle to the club. 

 

 
 

NOVEMBER 29TH 2022 SHOW & YELL: 

 

  
 



  
 

 



  
 

 



  
 



  
 



  
 



  
 



  



   
 



    
 

 

 

NOVEMBER MEETING CHRISTMAS TREE DEMO BY JOHN WEBBER: 

   



   
 

 
 



 
 

  



 

DEC 17th 2022 HOLIDAY PARTY: 
 

                                    

     
 

 

 

 

      
 



    
 

   

      
 

     
 

 



 

 

 

WOODTURNING SHOW AT THE BIG E: 
 

  
 

   
 

  



 

  
 

  
 



  
 

 

 

Hope everyone had WONDERFUL holidays!! 

 
 

Happy 2023!! Best wishes in the new year!! 



 
 

 

 


